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Term 2, Week 2 – 6th May 2025 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

ANZAC Service  
 

Thank you to those families who attended the ANZAC march 

in Nowra. It is wonderful to have our defence families march 

with our students at the service.   
 

  

  

  

 A huge thank you to Mrs Martin for the effort she put into our 

school service last Friday. It was amazing. Thank you to the 

parents who attended and those who participated. A big 

thank you to the Nowra Band, it was wonderful to see and 

hear Nowra Hill teachers, students and parents perform. 

Thank you to Harry Kelly for also volunteering his time. We 

appreciate everyone’s effort on the day including the mums, 

Mrs Broadbent and Mrs Bahr, who made and served morning 

tea.   

  

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Library: Monday and Friday 

Scripture: Thursday 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 7th May 

P & C Meeting – 6.30pm 

Friday, 9th May  

Mothers Day Stall 

Tuesday, 13th May 

Senior Girls Netball Knockout 

Wednesday, 14th May 

Yrs 5/6 AFL Gala Day 

Thursday, 15th May 

NRMA Roadshow Incursion 

Friday, 16th May 

SRC Dress Like a Pirate Day 

Assembly – 3/4R Item 

Monday 19th May 

Yrs 3-6 Police Talk 

Wednesday, 21st May 

District Cross Country 

Tuesday, 27th May 

Primary Schools Netball  

Friday, 30th May 

Assembly – KH Item 

Thursday, 12th June 

Small Schools Athletics 

Carnival 
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Kindergarten 2026  

Enrolments are now open for Kindergarten 2026. If you know of anyone interested in being 

a part of our little school, please ask them to contact the office for details.  We will be 

holding a Kindergarten Readiness night on Thursday, 29th May at 6.30pm for any interested 

families starting Kindergarten ins 2026. 

 

Chook Sitters  

Thank you to the families who were able to look after our chickens over the holidays. Your 

support is always greatly appreciated. There are still a few weekends available this term if 

there are any families who would like a turn to chook sit one weekend. You do not need to 

take them home just pick up the school gate key on a Friday afternoon and come in both 

days over the weekend to check their feed and water and collect the eggs. Any eggs 

collected are yours to keep, to say thanks for your time. Someone will run through what you 

need to do when you pick up the key.  

  

Holidays  

If you are taking your child on a holiday during a school term please contact the office. We 

require all information/itinerary before you go and I need to sign off on your child’s leave. 

This is part of the Departments child protection protocols.   

  

NRMA Road Safety Incursion  

Students will take part in a NRMA Road Safety incursion next Thursday. There is no cost for 

this activity which will be held on site. Please talk to your children on how to be safe on our 

busy road. Road safety starts with you.  

  

Sport News  
 

Last Week Abbey and Summer participated in the Zone Netball day. Congratulations to 

Abbey for making it through the South Coast selections. We look forward to hearing of your  

success.  
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Congratulations to the Nowra Hill boys soccer team. They won today against Bomaderry  

5-3 and will play Nowra in the next game. Good luck boys and Mrs Coyle.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Pie and Popper – Thursdays Term 2 and 3 

Yr 6 pie and popper fundraiser is starting again this Thursday. Notes were sent home with 

students last week. Orders and money are to be brought in on Thursdays. A pie and popper 

will cost $5.50 per student. We would like to thank Mrs Thormann for volunteering her time 

again this year in organising pie and popper. 

 

 

P&C   

A reminder that our P&C meeting for Term 2 is tomorrow night at 6:30pm in the staffroom. 

We would love to see you there.   

  

Mother Day Stall  

The P&C Mother’s Day stall will be held this Friday. Please see their flyer below and also their 

Facebook page for further details.  

 

Regards 

  

Jo West  

Principal 
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P&C NEWS 
 

 
                    


